
 

October 8, 2019 

Bradford Billings 

Oil Conservation Division 

Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Subject: ConocoPhillips Closure Request, for 1RP- 5417. War Hammer Battery 

Lea County, New Mexico 

Mr. Billings: 

ConocoPhillips Company (ConocoPhillips) respectfully submits the Closure request for your review and 
approval.  

Release summary 

The War Hammer Tank Battery is located in Unit A, Section 25, Township 26S, Range 32E, Lea County, 
more specifically in the following Coordinates: Lat: 32.01527, Long: -103.62472. As reported on the C-
141, on March 3, 2019, 90 bbls of produce water were release but contained inside the lined secondary 
containment, all 90 bbls were recovered, and location cleaned with pressure wash on 5/13/19.  

Release Assessment 

Based on the spill location being inside the lined secondary containment (with excellent liner integrity), 
the immediate recovery of the total volume, and subsequent clean up of the lined containment, there is 
no further need for sampling or invasive work on location. 

Conclusion 

ConocoPhillips respectfully submits the Closure request for your review and approval, C-141 is enclosed 
on the attachment. 

Should you have any questions or comments please contact me via email (g.fejervary@cop.com) or 
phone (432-210-7037). 

 

 

Gustavo Fejervary 

Environmental Coordinator 
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